
We support the Mortgage Interest Deduction Reform Proposal HB2006.    Finding creative ways to 
finance the American Dream is a way for all of us to move forward together.  HB2006 is fair and 
increases opportunity. 
 
Rachael Duke, Executive Director 
Community Partners for Affordable Housing 
 


